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Thank you for your comments. They have been received and will be taken into consideration in the preparation of the Draft Environmental Impact
Report.

Regards,
Will Lamborn

On Sun, Jun 25, 2017 at 11:56 PM, Jim Geoghan <bangzoomer@aol.com> wrote:
Include: Project name: Hollywood & Wilcox
Case No.: ENV-2016-3177-EIR 
Locations: 6430-6440 W. Hollywood Blvd. and 1624-1648 N. Wilcox Ave. L.A. Ca. 90028

This proposed project is absurd.  Nothing about it is needed.  What seems to be needed is for the hideously wealthy LeFrak
family to become even more wealthy.   I'm sure, as usual, locals are being assured traffic will not be impacted because many or
most people will be using the nearby subway - the subway less and less people are using - the subway that currently has 7 or 8
stops in a city that is over 500 square miles.  I'm also sure the new building will give up parking for bicycle storage.  Bicycle
usage mitigating traffic is another myth the city keeps asking us to believe.  Mayor Garcetti runs LA like a children's book called
"Let's Pretend This is New York City."  It is not.  There is currently an orgy of development in Hollywood while the rest of Los
Angeles is ignored.  Something is terrible out of wack and it needs to be stopped.

Jim Geoghan
6603 Whitley Terrace
Former HHWNC Traffic Chair and PLUM Committee Member

-- 

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750 
Ph: 213.978.1470 
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.
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